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Professor Hsien-Hui TANG 

Department of Industrial and Commercial Design 

Taiwan University of Science and Technology 

 

 

RE: the ASME Asia-Pacific Engineering Education Congress 

 

Dear Prof. Tang, 

It gives me great pleasure to invite you on behalf of the program committee to give a 

presentation in the session on Interdisciplinary Design Education at the ASME Asia-Pacific 

Engineering Education Congress (APEEC) 2009 to be held at Taipei, Taiwan, April 9 – 11, 

2009. 

 

Based on the activities you have been doing, the presentation title is “A Joint Course of 

Design & Technology: User-Oriented Innovative Design”. 

 

The details of the Congress information can be found at the website 
http://apeec2009.ntu.edu.tw. 
 

Please let us know if you need any other assistance. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Congress. 

 

With best regards, 

Sincerely, 

 
Yong Se Kim 

Program Chair, APEEC 2009 

Director, Creative Design Institute, Sungkyunkwan University 


